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Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th April, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to my letter of the 18th December last
respecting the question raised by the Owners regarding the
date of build of the steamer "HELMSPEY", I shall be glad to
learn whether any definite information 1is available as %o
when the steering arrangements and windlass will be tried
under working conditions to complete the First Entry survey.
I would remind you that when the case was under consideration
in Decewber, the Committee contemplated that arrangements

ot

would be made for a.

outstanding matters to be attended to
in the early part of this year.
I am, Dear Sirs,

'¥ours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND,




